
Dear Rules Committee Members, Shouldn’t America’s President be the candidate who receives 

the most votes of the people,  like in all other democratic countries?   Our President represents all 

of Americans, shouldn’t every American citizen’s vote count the same?   

 

The National Popular Vote Compact, when adopted by a sufficient number of states, will free us 

from the archaic and undemocratic Electoral College and bring our Presidential election process 

into  the 21st century.   

 

Please support this common sense, bi-partisan measure and move it quickly to the House floor 

for a vote. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jim Gilbert 

   
Jim Gilbert 
Northwoods Nursery 
28696 S. Cramer Rd. 
Molalla, OR  97038 
hm. 503-651-2463 
wk.  503-651-3737 
cell 503-502-6925 
www.northwoodsnursery.com 

 

 

http://www.northwoodsnursery.com/

